
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 03-01-2025 

Date:      03-06-2025 

Subject: March Meeting Madness 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

This Saturday’s meeting, at Dillion’s BBQ, will be the most important meeting of the 

year. Your attendance is critical to the future of leadership of the Base. The following 

key items will be on the agenda this Saturday: 

• Electing a new Base Commander. 

• Nominations for Base Vice-Commander with a projected election at the next 

general meeting in April. 

• Presentation by LTC Dana Allmond regarding veteran outreach services from 

the AZ Dept Veteran Services. 

• RSVPs for the annual April Picnic.  

It is recognized that his may be short notice regarding Saturday’s meeting; 

nevertheless, you should have already circled this date on your calendars. Looking 

forward to a packed house. 
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